
Unions push for pay equity for new entrants
 Ireland 

Public service unions, including Fórsa and SIPTU, have met with the Department of 
Public Expenditure and Reform for discussions on dealing more rapidly with the 
problem of pay equity for new entrants to the public service. In the pay changes 
implemented as part of austerity measures in 2011, two additional points were 
added to the first two pay grades for new starters. This means that they need two 
more years to reach the top of their pay grades compared to higher grades. The 
unions argue that with economic growth and higher tax revenues, it should be 
possible to tackle this issue in advance of the next formal round of collective 
bargaining. There are around 60,513 new entrants, making up 19% of public service 
workers, who are affected.
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